## **Subcommittee on Subsidiary Legislation Relating to the Prevention and Control of Disease**

## List of follow-up actions required of the Administration arising from the discussion at the meeting on 12 January 2021 in respect of L.N. 258 of 2020

The Administration was requested to advise how unused doses of the COVID-19 vaccines procured by the Administration, if any, would be disposed of, including whether they would be returned to the manufacturers concerned, or be sold or donated to any other places.

Council Business Division 2 <u>Legislative Council Secretariat</u> 15 January 2021